
LaSalle church of Christ 
Niagara Falls, NY   14304 
 

website:  lasallechurchofchrist.org 

Bulletin for 
Sept. 20, 2020 

Upcoming Events   (Lord willing)  

Sep. 20      Today.  Day of Prayer & Giving For Children    Please see back of bulletin for details. 
 

Sep. 20      Today.  Congregational Mtg.    To nominate men for trusteeship. 
 

Oct. 12      Columbus Day in U.S.  /  Thanksgiving in Canada 
 

Oct. 04      Congregational Mtg.    To elect men for trusteeship. 
 

Oct. 18      Men’s Business Meeting     (The meeting will be held upstairs, not in the basement.)  
 

Oct. 31      Set clocks back one hour before going to bed. 

Weekly Budget Amt.          $1,843  

Contribution Last Sunday       $1,645 

Attendance Last Sunday             24 

The August financial report is posted on the back bulletin board.  

Business Meeting Minutes are also posted. 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, thank Him for His Son and His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a preacher. 
 

Barbara Oliver is suffering with tendon and ligament issues in her leg.  
 

Bill Kinney.  On Friday Sept. 11 he was released from the hospital to rehab in Orchard Park.  Word was received this past week he 
may be released from rehab within 20 days. His contact info is posted on the back bulletin board. 
Let’s pray for him and also Kris for wisdom and strength.   
 

Sonny Stine continues to deal with medication issues dealing with his heart.   
 

Diane Mellott is dealing with back issues. 
 

Candi Butcher fell this past week and sprained her wrist. 
 

Denise Garlitz is dealing with severe anemia.  
 

Darlene Reed is scheduled for outpatient surgery on her arm Sept. 24.  
 

Anna Brink is scheduled for outpatient surgery Sept. 29.   
 

Ruth Knepp has been moved to Elderwood Assisted Living on NF Blvd. Room #314.   
Her contact info is posted on the back bulletin board. 
 

Marsha Shaw Wyatt   Word was received Wednesday Sept. 9 she was in Niagara Falls Memorial Medical Center.  She is being 
treated for A-Fib.  Visiting hours are from 2 to 4 in the afternoon.  Let’s pray for a good & positive medical outcome for her as well 
as a good spiritual outcome.    
 

Gina Mellott, Diane Mellott’s daughter in law.  Let’s keep her in our prayers as she deals with health issues.   
 

Bobby Strock, Wayne Carter’s brother in law, is dealing with health issues. 
 

Don Hipwell  (Fenwick church of Christ).  Word was received Sunday night Sept. 6 that he had been diagnosed with probable lung 
cancer and was waiting on biopsy results.  The biopsy was done Wednesday morning Sept. 2 and that same afternoon he was  
admitted to the hospital with sepsis.  As of Sunday night on Sept. 6 he was still in the hospital receiving intravenous antibiotics. 
They were hoping he would be released that Sunday night but they couldn’t get his temperature under control.  Word was received 
Wednesday Sept. 9 he was home from the hospital but still on antibiotics as his temp was still fluctuating and waiting on word from 
the oncologist as to his prognosis.  UPDATE: (Email received Wednesday Sept. 16)     We saw the oncologist today and thank God 
for some good news but we still don't know a firm diagnosis. There was no cancer showing in the biopsy but the doctor said they 
could have missed it in the biopsy so he wants to investigate further. He plans to do a procedure which puts a camera down the 
windpipe so he can examine things that way as well as another CT scan.  He did say that if it is indeed cancer he believes it can be 

Let’s send cards of encouragement. 

Bill Kinney 
4659 Duerr Rd. 
Orchard Park, NY  14127 
(No Room Number needed) 

Ruth Knepp 
Elderwood At Wheatfield 
Room 314 
2600 Niagara Falls Blvd. 
Niagara Falls, NY  14304 

Sonny Stine, Anna Brink, and also Don Hipwell from the 
Fenwick congregation could use cards of encouragement. 
 

Please find their address in either your Directory or posted 
on the message board. 



Info for Potter contribution.            

Above and beyond your normal contribution if you would like to give to Potter it would be appreciated. 
 

If you give by check please make it out to:   LaSalle church of Christ 
Write Potter on the check in the lower left so we know it’s for Potter. 
  

If you give cash intended for Potter please put it in an envelope and write Potter on the envelope. 
 

If you give cash and our treasurer keeps track of what you give for tax purposes put the cash in an envelope 
and write Potter on the envelope and also write your name on the envelope to receive proper credit. 
 

Envelopes are available if you need them ahead of time.  Please see Wayne or Roger.     Thank you. 

Life at Potter Children’s Home is constantly changing. Our residents may change through the years, but one thing that never 

changes is the need for prayers for this ministry. Whether it is praying for a new single parent family that has just moved in,  

helping a girl in the girls’ house work towards independence or a boy in the boys’ house that is working on family therapy –  

the residents here need your prayers.  

Notice 

At the Aug. 9th  Men’s Business Meeting 
it was approved to give $300 from the 
church treasury to add to what the 
members give. 

Today 

This was originally scheduled for Aug. 30th  
but because of the Covid-19 situation it was  
postponed until today  -  Sept. 20, 2020. 

Dear Camp Agape family, 
 

Just a quick reminder that you can help support Camp Agape at no cost to yourself.  Simply start your Amazon shopping at  
smile.amazon.com/ch/16-1281702  instead of  www.amazon.com.  The pricing and service that you will receive are identical  
to the regular site, but a percentage of the price of everything you buy goes to Camp Agape (via Christian Youth Enterprises, Inc., 
the sponsoring organization of Camp Agape). 
If you prefer, you can find a link on the Camp Agape website www.camp-agape.com to go to the above location. 
Please share this information with others that you know that might want to support the camp. 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 

Thanks,    
Bob Ammermon 
 

138 Liston St.   Buffalo, NY  14223    716 864-8337     www.camp-agape.com      info@camp-agape.com 

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=2G90H5KCIP85S&K=37MHWC8LNXYSC&M=urn:rtn:msg:20200916150255b4577a108f094c749321e49db000p0na&R=33Q8NUQV5VRGQ&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2FSMILE.AMAZON.COM%2Fch%2F16-1281702&H=WGEXBLHNNXLO5AUOEQYZ45TKK6QA
http://www.camp-agape.com/
http://www.camp-agape.com/

